Vocal Music Department
Fairfield Jr./Sr. H.S.

Ben Kambs, Director of Choirs

Parents of Choir Students,
 
This note is to remind you that the Christmas Concert for students in ALL choirs, grades 7-12 will be held this Sunday, December 13th at 3:30 PM.  Doors will not open until 3 PM.  Concert attire is as follows:
Jr. High:

Concert tuxes and gowns (take home from school on Friday)

Beginning chorus:
Black and white (any combination of formal black and white attire)

Expressions:

Black concert gowns (take home from school on Friday)

Advanced chorus:
Concert tuxes and gowns (take home from school on Friday)

Call times are as follows:

Jr. High:

1:30 PM

High School:

2:15 PM

There will be no admission fee for this concert.  Instead we ask that families bring a new, unwrapped toy (one per family) or a small monetary donation for Toys for Tots.  

The concert should last about one hour.  All choir members are to stay until the end of the concert.

As always, any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Ben Kambs
Director of Choirs

Fairfield Jr./Sr. High School

574-831-2184, x. 8638

bkambs@fairfield.k12.in.us
